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Large high footfall venues can support 
comprehensive DAS infrastructure but a 
more affordable solution is needed for 
the Enterprise market

Mobile coverage in the Enterprise sector 
is a key industry challenge - we estimate 
that there are over 20,000 premises 
with between 50,000 and 300,000 sq. ft. 
that would benefit from improved 
mobile connectivity including offices, 
factories, hotels, hospitals, educational 
facilities and other public buildings. 

According to the National Infrastrcuture
Commission “recent research by the CBI 
found that 81 per cent of firms see 
more reliable mobile connectivity as 
essential”.

A study by Commscope found that 
nearly half of UK workers can’t make 
calls or use data inside the office due to 
poor connectivity. 



3

WIG supports a dialogue between Ofcom, the MNOs and neutral providers to determine whether 
a tranche of shared spectrum can deliver better outcomes for consumers and stakeholders

• Whilst larger venues can afford a comprehensive DAS, a more affordable solution is needed in
Enterprise buildings and two developments make this possible:

• First, on the back of the CBRS project in the US, a substantial new product set is emerging
supported by shared access to licensed spectrum in the 3.6GHz band, allowing delivery of
indoor connectivity with a single RF source

• Second, a new business model has emerged where neutral host operators collaborate with
the MNOs to deploy infrastructure into Enterprise buildings and it is the building owners
that pay under an IAAS (Infrastructure as a Service) model

• The demand for mobile broadband continues to grow whilst the coverage challenge will only get
tougher with higher frequencies and new building materials. The problem needs to be
addressed now

• Licensed spectrum is an option worth considering – 20 MHz of shared spectrum in the 3.6-3.8GHz
band could unlock this innovation providing it is supported by key stakeholders including the
MNOs. We therefore encourage Ofcom to take an innovative approach to exploring spectrum
options


